Guidelines for Computer Use

If you are feeling sick or have flu-like symptoms, please do not enter the Library building.

Contact your healthcare provider, or call HealthLinkBC at 811, or 711 for the deaf & the hard of hearing (toll-free), & speak with a health service navigator.

Keeping everyone safe

- The plastic coverings on the keyboard & mouse are for your safety, please do not remove them while using the computer
- Due to concerns with COVID-19, Library staff are currently unable to assist you with any computer problems
- Because only a few public computers are available at this time, computer
 use is limited to one session of max. 45 minutes per person per day

How to use Public Computers during COVID-19

- 1. Check in with a library staff member
- 2. Wash your hands before using the computer
- 3. Use your Squamish Library card or guest pass to sign in
- 4. You have 45 minutes on the computer per day (one session per day)
- 5. For printing, please refer to **printing guide** near your computer
- 6. When you are **finished**, please **remove the plastic covers** from your keyboard & mouse, & place them in the **collection bins** by the back door
- 7. Please exit the computer area through the back door